
 
Presents 

 

Tim Lahey, MD, MMSc 

HIV Testing 2014 
 

Thursday, October 16, 2014 

7:30-8:30 PM 

 
National HIV testing guidelines changed recently – are you up to 

date? When should you use which test? Join us for a highly 

informative talk on the latest HIV testing technologies.  

 

Dr. Lahey is an HIV and infectious disease physician at 

Dartmouth-Hitchcock Medical Center and associate professor of 

Medicine at the Geisel School of Medicine at Dartmouth. An 

award-winning teacher, Dr. Lahey is a clinical ethicist, an HIV 

and TB researcher and writes at The Atlantic, Scientific 

American and elsewhere. 
 

 

Hilton Garden Inn 

420 Totten Pond Road, Waltham, Massachusetts 

1-781-890-0100 

 

6:00 pm - 7:30 pm DINNER, INTERACTION and NETWORKING 

7:30 pm - 8:30 pm PRESENTATION 

 

$25.00 MEMBERS / $30.00 NON-MEMBERS / $15.00 RESIDENTS/STUDENTS 
Dinner payment (cash/check only) may be made at the meeting. 

Non-members are always welcome. 

 

There is no charge for Presentation-only attendance. 
 

RSVP Today (no later than Monday, October 13): 

Joel.A.Lefferts@hitchcock.org   
 

Call for Nominations: 
Program Chair: Elections will take place this fall for the 2015-2016 NEAACC Program Chair. This is a 

three-year term, one year each as Program Chair, Chair and Past Chair. Please contact Mark Kellogg 

(Mark.Kellogg@childrens.harvard.edu) with questions or nominations.  

Deadline for nominations: October 13, 2014. 

 

mailto:Joel.A.Lefferts@hitchcock.org
mailto:Mark.Kellogg@childrens.harvard.edu


 

 

NEAACC BOARD MEMBERS 

Chair: Mahdi Garelnabi, Ph.D. (UMass Lowell) 

Past Chair: Mark Cervinski, Ph.D. (Dartmouth-Hitchcock Medical Center) 

Program Chair: Joel Lefferts, Ph.D (Dartmouth-Hitchcock Medical Center) 

Secretary: Mark Kellogg, Ph.D. (Children’s Hospital Boston) 

House of Delegates representative: M. Rabie Al-Turkmani, Ph.D. (UMass Memorial Medical 

Center)  

Northeast Laboratory Conference-AACC representative: George Parsons  

Treasurer: Frank Polito (Dartmouth-Hitchcock Medical Center)  

Education Chair: Kerri Weinert, (Boston Biomedical Consultants) 

Membership Chair: Christine Sears (Instrumentation Laboratory) 
 

 

 

Mark your calendar for our future seminars at the same location: 
 

 November 20, 2014: Nader Rifai, PhD, Professor of Pathology, Harvard Medical School; 

Director of Clinical Chemistry, Boston Children’s Hospital, Boston, MA 

o Communication of Scientific Information: the Clinical Chemistry Experience 

 February 12, 2015: Gregory Tsongalis, PhD, Professor of Pathology, Geisel School of 

Medicine at Dartmouth; Director of Molecular Pathology, Dartmouth-Hitchcock Medical Center, 

Lebanon, NH. 

 March 18, 2015: Heidi Rehm, PhD, Associate Professor of Pathology, BWH and Harvard 

Medical School; Director, Laboratory for Molecular Medicine, Partners Healthcare Personalized 

Medicine. Cambridge, MA 

 April 16, 2015: Poster Night 

 May 21, 2015: David Koch, PhD, President-Elect, AACC. Director of clinical chemistry, 

toxicology, and point-of-care testing, Grady Memorial Hospital. Professor of Pathology and 

Laboratory Medicine, Emory University, Atlanta, GA. 

 

 
Directions to the Hilton Garden Inn in Waltham: 
 

From Route 93 (Boston or New Hampshire): Take 93 South to I-95/128 South,  Follow to Route 128/95 South to 

Exit 27A - Totten Pond Road. At the end of the exit ramp turn right onto Totten Pond Road. Proceed one quarter 

of a mile to the entrance of the second office park on your right. Turn right and proceed up the driveway, and 

bear left to the hotel entrance. 

 

From I-90 (Massachusetts Turnpike): Take I-90 to Route 128/95 North. On Rte. 128 North take Exit 27A. At the 

end of the exit ramp turn right onto Totten Pond Road. Proceed one quarter of a mile to the entrance of the 

second office park on your right. Turn right and proceed up the driveway, and bear left to the hotel entrance. 

 

From Route 3 South: Take Route 3 south to Route 128/95 south to Exit 27A. At the end of the exit ramp turn 

right onto Totten Pond Road. Proceed one quarter of a mile to the entrance of the second office park on your 

right. Turn right and proceed up the driveway, and bear left to the hotel entrance. 

 

Stay connected for more information to follow soon!! 

Like US at: https://www.facebook.com/pages/American-Association-for-Clinical-Chemistry-

Northeast-Section/374638572681637 
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